

Rob McKenna ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON

Licensing & Administrative Law Division PO Box 40110 • Olympia, WA 98504-0110 • (360) 753-2702

August 17, 2009

Mark and Carol DeCoursey 8209 172nd Ave. NE Redmond, WA 98052

Re: Your Questions about Consumer Protection and Operation Allied Against Meth

Dear Mr. and Mrs. DeCoursey:

Thank you for your letter received August 14, 2009. You ask for the name and mailing address of the person responsible for the Attorney General's "Operation: Allied against Meth" program, and the name and mailing address of the person responsible for the Attorney General's consumer protection program.

For questions regarding Operation: Allied Against Meth, please contact Janelle Guthrie. She is in charge of the education aspect of the program. Her mailing address is Office of the Attorney General, Administration Division, P.O. Box 40100, Olympia, WA 98504-0100.

Doug Walsh, Senior Counsel, is the chief of the Consumer Protection Division for this office. His mailing address is, Office of the Attorney General, Consumer Protection Division, 800 Fifth Avenue, Suite 2000, Seattle, WA 98104.

I hope these referrals will be helpful to you.

Sincerely,

Jody Lee Campbell

Assistant Attorney General

(360) 664-2475

JLC:bss